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From: Suzanne Presseault <suzanne.presseault@orangevillehydro.on.ca> 
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2025 4:33 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Rob Koekkoek <rob.koekkoek@orangevillehydro.on.ca>; Amy Long
<amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca>
Subject: EB-2025-0214: APH Update Consultation Participation
 
Hello
I am writing to express Orangeville Hydro’s interest in participating in this consultation.
Please find the required information below:
 
Full name of Organization:        Orangeville Hydro Limited
 
A contact name, telephone number and email address:
                                                                Suzanne Presseault
                                                                519-942-8000
                                                                Suzanne.presseault@orangevillehydro.on.ca
 
Name of proposed working group member:
                                                                Suzanne Presseault
 
A brief statement describing the participant’s level of expertise with the current APH:
 
I am a Chartered Professional Accountant, CGA and I have worked in an
Accounting/Regulatory for 17 years.  At both Brampton Hydro and Orangeville Hydro, I
have reviewed the USofA chart of accounts and all of the articles in the APH.  At
Orangeville Hydro, I have implemented APH training for outside staff in accordance with
Article 475 of the APH.  I participated in the Utilities Standards Forum’s (USF) USofA
Working Group, which met regularly from over a 7 month period starting in 2019 in order to
go through all USofA accounts to compare what LDCs were including.  This USF group was
formed as a result of the OEB’s launch of the Activity and Program Based Benchmarking
(APB) initiative (EB-1018-0278).  USF is re-convening this USofA working group as a result
of this particular consultation, in which I will also be participating.
 
A statement as to whether the participant is requesting cost eligibility:
 
Orangeville Hydro will not be requesting cost eligibility.
 
Regards,
 
 
Suzanne Presseault CPA, CGA | Senior Accountant
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Orangeville Hydro
400 C Line
Orangeville, ON  L9W 3Z8
Direct. 519.942.8000   
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